Mr. Andrea Gentile and Dr. Cheng Li’s stay

I am glad to receive Mr. Andrea Gentile (Oct.14-Dec.5), Ph.D candidate and Dr.
Cheng Li (Oct.21-Nov.17), lecturer from University of Molise, Italy and
Heilongjiang University, China respectively. Although Andrea Gentle is
interested in beef cattle group and Cheng Li is in SPEC, we expect you, all members

exchange your activities during their stay.
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